Personnel Committee and Compensation

and

Benefits for Teaching at a Distance

Requesting a vote of support from Faculty Senate.
Committee’s recommendation: 
1. Take our time in writing policy and procedures for teaching at a distance.

2. Not available for current faculty.

3. Is only available for faculty hired for a position that is announced as eligible for Teaching at a Distance
4. The subject matter must be appropriate for the discipline and approved by the VPAA and department.

Thanks, 
Cindy Hyslop
